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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 

Please remember that our “Safe Return to School” plan includes the following… 

 Regular, daily masking is not currently required. 

 CDC guidelines will continue to be followed. 

 Masks will be required for a 5 day period upon returning from a COVID related absence. 

 

Please make sure to check your student daily for symptoms of COVID-19. Any students with 

symptoms or who are not feeling well should remain home. A list of symptoms can be found by 

visiting https://www.cdc.gov/.  Our school nurse, Mrs. Katie Carr, will continue to guide 

students and parents in cases that require quarantining.  

 

Please continue to watch our Facebook pages for updates. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Shelley Lane 

Superintendent of Schools 
 

https://www.cdc.gov/

